
WINTER 2022

We're Here To Help

During the holidays
TCCU offered members
the opportunity to double
their donation to Fish &
Loaves Community Food
Pantry with our Dollar
For Dollar Match. For
every dollar donated by
members, TCCU 
donated one too.
Thanks to the generosity
of our members, TCCU
was able to send $400+
to Fish & Loaves before
Christmas.

Our Members are

terrific!

Follow Total Community CU on Facebook
and Twitter for TCCU  updates.

As a credit union member-owner, each year you have
the opportunity to hear a report on the financial perform-
ance of the credit union. Members are invited to join us for
an online meeting.

Our Annual Meeting will take place online as a Zoom live
event March 31, 2022 beginning at 12:00 noon.

A link to the meeting and meeting packet
will be available on our website, www.tccu.us.

Or join the meeting audio by phone: 
1-929-205-6099
Meeting ID: 882 0132 7303        Passcode: 202383

At the Annual Meeting, we will also elect our board of directors.
The Nominating Committee has nominated Donald Myers for
the board of directors. Other nominations may be made in
writing; nomination forms can be obtained at the credit union
office or download at www.tccu.us. Completed forms are due
February 15, 2022. 

63RD ANNUAL MEETING 

MEMBERSHIP

Thursday, March 31, 2022 

OF
THE

Expanded Call Center
We provided more hours of operation for the TCCU Call Center:

313-291-3300
Monday-Friday 8:00 AM – 8:00 PM 

Saturday 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM

Members support the mission of  The US
Marine Corps Reserve –Toys For Tots.
We're proud to report that TCCU members and
staff collected more than 75 toys, assisting Toys
For Tots in providing a happier Christmas for
families in our communities. Thank you!



Total�Community�Credit�Union�2022

25155�Goddard�Road�•�P.O.�Box�547

Taylor,�MI�48180

www.tccu.us

Serving�anyone�who�lives�or�works�in

Michigan,�and�their�families.

Phone: (313)�291-3300

National�Phone: (800)�291-3003

Fax�Number: (313)�291-6899

Drive�Thru�Hours:
Monday�– Thursday:�9:00AM�– 5:30PM
Friday:�9:00AM�– 6:00PM
Saturday:�9:00AM�– 12:00PM

Lobby Hours:
Monday – Thursday: 9:00AM – 5:00PM
Friday: 9:00AM – 6:00PM
Saturday & Sunday: Closed

Total Community Credit
Union Continuing Education

Scholarships are open to
graduating high school 

seniors who are members 
and to those who are 
children of members.

The 2022 scholarship application will be available at www.tccu.us and
the credit union beginning February 2022.

Notice regarding privacy

DO WE HAVE YOUR CURRENT EMAIL ADDRESS?

It is important to keep your contact information current.
Using member email addresses, we send direct emails to

members with special offers, notices, news, and alerts.

You can update your contact preferences in 
online banking. 

Login>Info Center>Personal Information>Edit My Information

Continuing Education 
Scholarship Program
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Federal law requires us to tell you how we collect, share, and protect

your personal information. Our privacy policy has not changed and

you may review our policy and practices with respect to your per-

sonal information at the website listed below or we will mail you a free

copy upon request if you call us at (800) 291-3003. The credit union’s

privacy sharing policy information is available on our website at:

http://www.tccu.us/privacy/
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HOLIDAY CLOSINGS: MLK Day,�January�17� President's Day,�February�21����Good Friday,�April�15�(close�1:30pm)

Save-The-Date

Thursday,��
January�6th

1:00pm
WATCH the LIVE

drawing for
the winning 

GOLDEN TICKET!


